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OFFICIAL 

 
Mr. Michael Cassel 
Secretary 
Department of Planning and Environment 
Locked Bag 5022 
PARRAMATTA NSW 2124 
 
Attention: Marcus Jennejohn  
 
 
MODIFICATION APPLICATION AND REPORT – SANDSTONE PRECINCT LANDS BUILDING CEILING (SSD-7484, MOD 8) 
23-33 AND 35-39 BRIDGE STREET, SYDNEY 
 
Dear Mr. Cassel,  
 
Thank your referring Transport for NSW (TfNSW) the abovementioned modification application for review and comment. 
 
TfNSW has reviewed the modification application and has no further comments, as previous TfNSW requirements remain 
applicable and unchanged. 
 
Should you have any further inquiries in relation to this matter, please do not hesitate to contact Hans Pilly Mootanah, Land Use 
Planner, on telephone 8849 2076 or by email at development.sydney@transport.nsw.gov.au. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Brendan Pegg 
A/Director Land Use 
Planning and Programs, Greater Sydney Division 
 

 

 

 

 

 


